Office of the
Inspecior General of Police,
Intelligence Department,
Telangana, Hyderabad.

No.03/IGP-INT/TS/Camp/2020 Dated: 23.03.2020.

MEMO

It has been brought fo notice that in certain districts, during the
clamp-down in view of ongoing CoViD-19 pandemic, technical staff/

Engineers of Telecom service providers were detained in Police Stations/

Check posts.

It is to mention that, since Telecom is an essential service, their staff is

deployed for ensuring seamless communication throughout the State on

24/7 basis.

Therefore, any employee of Telecom service provider while on-duty

should not be detained. Appropriate instructions should be issued

accordingly to all the concerned.

Inspector G %ﬁ}ﬁaﬁce.
o)

Inteligence Deépartment,
Telangana, Hyderabad.

To
All Commissioners of Police in the State.
All Superintendents of Police in the State.

Copy with compliments {o:
The Director General of Police, TS, Hyderabad.
All Telecom Service Providers in the State.
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